

Manor Hill First School News

Friday 18th May 2018



From the Head teacher

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a fantastic day we have had celebrating the Royal Wedding. The children all looked fantastic in their red, white and blue outfits and had a wonderful time sharing their afternoon tea, we even squeezed in an extra celebratory play on the field!

Thank you to all those who were able to attend our open afternoons this week, the children really enjoy showing off their learning. A special thanks too for the donations for the sensory garden which, thanks to some parent power, is looking fantastic!

A reminder that Year 2 will be sitting their SATs next week, their practise sessions have gone wonderfully and we know they will try their best on the day.

Have a wonderful weekend in the sunshine, Jess Roden

From the Office

Please do not allow pupils to use the trim trail equipment before or after school. This is awaiting repair and is currently out of use—we will let you know when the works are complete.

Diary Dates

- May 2018
- Friday 25th -Non uniform day for sweets donations for our Summer Fayre .
 Last day of school before half term
- June 2018
- Monday 4th -school reopens
- Saturday 9th.Stone festival.
- Friday 15th Fathers day assembly
- Friday 22nd Non-uniform day for donations of bottles for our Summer Fayre Tombola
- Tuesday 26th Sports day
- July 2018
- Tuesday 3rd reserve sports day
- Friday 13th-Summer Fayre at 3.30pm
- Monday 16th-Manor Hill's got talent
- Thursday19th Year 4
 Graduation
- Friday 20th Last day of the school year

Our new water bottles are available now from the office for only £2.00. Please ask to have your child's name written on in Marker Pen. Thank you.





Next week is Walk to school week. Please take advantage of this beautiful weather and walk to school!